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Year 9 Art Department Donation 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the Art course your child will be undertaking a series of practical activities. The projects involve the 
use of a wide range of techniques and students have access to an exciting choice of supplies provided by the 
school such as high-quality sketchbooks, water colours, acrylics, gouache, printing and drawing inks, oil and 
chalk pastels, embossing and modelling materials. To allow us to offer all these resources we rely on your 
financial support and ask for a voluntary contribution of £18.00, which can be paid via 
SCOPAY(www.scopay.com/beaconsfield) please make the payment by 6th October 2025. 
 
Making this yearly payment enables us to ensure that final responses and developmental work are of a high 
quality and students take great pride in the work they achieve. By using prime materials, a greater range of 
skills and techniques can be developed allowing students the opportunity to achieve higher grades. 
Additionally, this donation saves time and money for parents/carers who would otherwise have to obtain 
specialist materials at the more expensive retail prices. 
 
When students are undertaking Art & Design lessons, they will still be required to bring in standard 
equipment to the lesson; a 30cm ruler, pencil set, colouring pencils, fine line pens, rubber, glue stick and 
scissors, the school will supply all additional equipment. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, it really is appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs Holland 
Acting Head of Art 
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